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Heller Secures $500,000 for Nye County Renewable Energy Projects
(Washington, DC) – U.S. Congressman Dean Heller secured $500,000 for Nye County for renewable energy research.  This project includes the Beatty Bullfrog Mine renewable energy project which seeks to develop geothermal, wind, and solar electricity production in Nye County.
“Nevada is rich with renewable energy potential.  The growing energy demand in our country requires that we find innovative solutions for our energy needs.  I am pleased to have the opportunity to work with Nye County to get these projects funded,” said Heller.  
Nye County is actively working with Nevada’s University system and the National Laboratories to pursue its renewable energy potential.  EPA funded the initial coordination of a technical working group consisting of community leaders and six federal agencies who recommended renewable energy as a feasible option for mine site and area reuse.
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